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Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Thu, Jul 5, 2018 at 5:53 PM
To: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>

Brian, for your review.

Trish O'Neil

Executive Assistant
Town of Natick

13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760

P: 508-647-6410

F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Jul 6, 2018 at 12:26 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Trish,

We have reviewed the attached application for the Bostonyan Auto Group Inc, proposing to locate at 119 Worcester
Street (Rt.9) on the site of the former AutoDrive1.com. As part of this review we conducted a background check of the
two identified principal officers of the Association or Corporation. As a result of this review we would recommend to the
Board of Selectmen, as the Licensing Authority, that they approve this application.

Respectfully submitted,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon
[Quoted text hidden]
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